ALRA Newsletter No. 66 (July 2015)

A message from the ALRA Newsletter Editor

**Darrell Dorrington** 

Australian National University Library (Emeritus)

Dear EALRGA / ALRA colleagues and readers,

Welcome to our belated No. 66, July 2015 issue of the ALRA Newsletter. This issue follows the renaming of our association to reflect our broader mission and, hopefully, this will be reflected in future issues. The current issue focuses on the changes our organization has undergone and reports by colleagues attending various conferences during the year. I would like to take this opportunity to thank Ayako Hatta for her sterling job as editor over the past years and look forward to continuing submissions by members for upcoming issues.

Warmest regards,

The Editor

Guidelines for submitting articles to the ALRA Newsletter:

- 1. Document format: MS Word or html format.
- 2. Article length: Currently no limit. Long articles prefer in html format.
- 3. Reference style: Chicago 16th A. Use Endnotes instead of footnotes.
- 4. Images are most welcome.